
 MUIR  WOODS   
 

Christmas Decoration Competition 
 
With the Christmas holiday season right 
around the corner many of you are prepar-
ing for the Christmas Decoration competi-
tion.  Home decorations will be judged on 
December 15, 2010.  Prizes will be 
awarded a little differently this year.  There 
will be winners in three categories; Best 
Theme, Best Light Show, and Most Crea-
tive.  Objective judges will be selected 
from outside the Muir Woods neighbor-
hood.   
 
This year has been wonderful and I want 
to thank you for supporting neighborhood 
activities.  I truly believe they help bring 
our neighborhood closer together as a 
community.  I also want to give additional 
thanks to those who volunteered their 
time, talent and resources to make our 
neighborhood events such a success.  
These events would not be possible with-
out the volunteers and their contributions.   
 

Easter Egg Hunt 
 
The Muir Woods annual Easter Egg Hunt 
was fun for all who attended. The event 
included refreshments for attendees, and 
enough eggs to put a smile on every   

child's face.  We also had a special visit by 
the Easter Bunny. Several families had 
their pictures taken with the Easter Bunny, 
and residents expressed their appreciation 
for his visit.   

 
Annual Neighborhood Yard Sale 

 
The Muir Woods annual neighborhood 
yard sale was held on June 12, 2010.  
Several families participated and people 
from throughout the community came 
shopping.  A special thanks to Randy and 
Andy Jackson for donating the nice “Muir 
Woods Neighborhood Yard Sale” signs.   
 

4th of July Celebration 
 
The Muir Woods annual 4th of July cele-
bration was a success.  Several families 
from the neighborhood attended and en-
joyed a dunk tank, a bounce house for the 
kids, face painting, karaoke, snow cones, 
a Cub Scout flag raising ceremony, barbe-
que, kid’s bicycle parade, and patriotic 
games.  The night ended with fireworks 
and s’mores.  Thanks to everyone who 
participated and donated toward this 
event.  Several residents expressed grati-
tude and appreciation for the event. 
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ADVANTAGE IDAHO 
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carla@advantage-idaho.com 
 

Billing:  Rusti@advantage-idaho.com 
 

MAINTENANCE AND  
LANDSCAPE PROJECTS 

End of year landscape and mainte-
nance projects were completed in Oc-
tober and early November.    
 
Several trees had been damaged by 
wind or had just not thrived.  Several 
trees were replaced in the north part of 
the commons with aspens and a river 
birch.  In the north part of the commons  
one failing tree was replaced with a 
honey locust. 
 
You may have observed that some of 
the bushes were missing or just not 
thriving on the berms along Victory and 
Cloverdale.  Our landscape company 
put in 45 burning bushes that will add 
more fall and winter color. 
 
The paved path through the common 
area was also oiled and sealed. 

MUIR WOODS PHOTOS 
Do you have photos of Muir Woods 
events or other pictures you would like 
to share of our community?  Lee Coul-
son, who manages our Muir Woods 
website, would like to put up photos of 
Muir Woods and its residents on that 
site.  You may send digital or scanned 
photos to: 

pictures@mwhoa.org 

2011 ASSESSMENTS  
2011 Assessments will remain the same 
at $120 per quarter.  Through responsi-
ble planning and spending, the Muir 
Woods Board has kept the assessments 
the same since 2004.  Please be aware 
that your assessment is due on the 1st 
day of the 1st month of each quarter.  
The governing documents do not allow 
for a ‘grace period’.  


